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Representation by the Management Board of RAFAKO S.A.  
on the reliability of RAFAKO S.A. financial statements  

 
 
 
As the Management Board of RAFAKO S.A., we represent that to the best of our knowledge 
the financial statements of RAFAKO S.A. and the consolidated financial statements of the 
RAFAKO Group for the 12 months ended December 31st 2018, as well as the comparative 
data, were prepared in compliance with the applicable accounting policies and give a true, 
clear and fair view of the assets, financial condition and financial performance of both 
RAFAKO S.A. and the RAFAKO Group, and that the Directors’ Report on RAFAKO S.A.’s and 
the RAFAKO Group’s operations in the 12 months ended December 31st 2018 gives a true 
view of the Company’s and the Group’s position, including a description of key risks and 
threats. 
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